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Letter from the Grand Knight 
Brother Knights 
 
As we begin this new Fraternal Year I would hope that 
every Brother Knight of our Council will be active in 
assisting our Council with tough decisions that will need 
to be made this year. Covid has become the topic on 
everyone's mind, and many conversations. Please be 
mindful of everyone's belief with this virus, and not 
judgmental.  
 
I have sent an email regarding the Council meeting this 
Thursday. Sorry for the late notice, but I had to wait on 
Fr. Bob. 
 
I again would like to thank PGK Andy Rak and Vanessa 
for hosting this year's Family Picnic. A special thank you 
to Brother Pat Foster and Dale Kramer for being the grill 
masters for the day! It was a nice gathering, and a very 
nice day outside! 
 
I am always open to suggestions, or comments on how 
to conduct things in a better way for more participation 
both at the Council Meetings and activities. I know that 
activities will be very limited this year. Please contact me 
at any time! 
 
I wish all of our Council and family a happy and healthy 
year ahead! Please be patient, kind and courteous as we 
ALL struggle from day to day! 
 
Rich Hokanson GK 
859-321-2265 cell 
 

Officer Nominations 

These fellow Knights have accepted the following 

offices in our Council for the 2020-2021 term. 
 

GK- Richard Hokanson 

DGK – Adam Klemens 

Chancellor - Open 

Warden - Tom Trotto 

Recorder - Dennis Boose 

Treasurer - Ken Williams 

Advocate – Larry Kowalski 

Inside Guard - Dale Kramer 

Outside Guard – Bill Daw 

1 Year Trustee – Chris Snyder   

2 Year Trustee - Ed Knoblauch 

3 year Trustee – Dale Grimes 

Financial Secretary - Herb Sill (Appointed Position) 

Lecturer – TBD (Appointed Position) 

Chaplain - Fr. Gonser (Appointed Position) 
 

Membership 
Membership   159    Members 3-1-20 

 

Calendar of Events 
 August  

9 K of C Sunday 

 

Isabella News 
Contact Tiffany Grimes for more information at 

440-506-8032 
 

New Insurance Agent Assigned 
 

JEFFERY D HEARTY 
561 BUTTON RD, 

BEDFORD OH 44146-3426 

(440) 342-0998 

 
Council 7970 Officers for 2019-20 
GK- Richard Hokanson 

DGK – Adam Klemens 

Chancellor - Open 

Warden - Tom Trotto 

Recorder - Dennis Boose 

Treasurer - Ken Williams 

Advocate – Larry Kowalski 

Inside Guard - Dale Kramer 

Outside Guard – Bill Daw 

1 Year Trustee – Chris Snyder   

2 Year Trustee - Ed Knoblauch 

3 year Trustee – Dale Grimes 

Financial Secretary - Herb Sill (Appointed Position) 

Lecturer – TBD (Appointed Position) 

Chaplain - Fr. Gonser (Appointed Position) 
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